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DISCRETIONARY GRANTS POLICY 

 

Besides the grants made by the Emily Hall Tremaine Foundation as a whole, each board member 

has the privilege of making discretionary grants every year from limited funds reserved for that 

purpose. These grants constitute a small proportion of the total. The Foundation does not receive 

applications for discretionary grants. This list of selected discretionary grants reflects the diversity of 

the board's personal and philanthropic interests. 


